Dear Youth,

| am excited to share that we continue to offer opportunities for you to play bells and sing in the
choir at GPC! The schedule is going to be very flexible and you can perform every month, or
only pick and choose when you would like to perform. We will rotate between the choir and the
bells. We will rehearse for 1 hour and 30 minutes the Saturday morning BEFORE we perform. |
hope that this schedule will provide the opportunities and flexibility that you all need!

Sunday October 24th - Youth Choir - 11am

Sunday November 21st - Youth Bells - 11am

Friday December 24th - Youth Choir & Youth Bells - 7pm Service

January 23rd - Youth Choir - 11am

February 20th - Youth Bells - 11am

March 20th - Youth Choir - 11am

April 24th - Youth Bells - 11am

May 8th - Youth Sunday - Youth Choir & Youth Bells - 11am Service

| am looking forward to working with you this year and making a joyful noise to the LORD!
Please contact me if you have any questions.

Blessings,

Miss Jamie

Director of Music

717-304-7857 (cell)
gettysburgbowmans@gmail.com



